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I feel it is important for CAPE and the National Executive Committee to have a strong voice in representing 
members’ interests as the workplace is defined more broadly and new challenges are presented. 
 

In my day-to-day life I am personally and professionally interested in emerging science, research, and innovation 
policy. My recent involvement as a co-chair of the CAPE NEC Digital Technology and Transformation 
subcommittee helps brings these interests together to better situate member interests now and in the future.  
 

In the past I helped create and grow a registered non-profit organization serving new Canadians. Within CAPE I 
am actively engaged in helping advance issues related to member representation, good financial stewardship, 
persons with disabilities, and equity-deserving populations.   


